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Evaluation to Improve Learning
Fundamentals of Mathematical Statistics "'Investing in What Works for
America's Communities' is a new book that calls on leaders from the public,
private, and nonprofit sectors to build on what we know is working to move
the needle on poverty. The book's impressive list of authors represents a
broad range of sectors including federal agencies, philanthropy, housing
academia, health, and the private sector. This collection of essays provides
dozens of innovative ideas that can bring new opportunities to America's
struggling communities. It calls on leaders, from the public, private, and
nonprofit sectors to recognize that they can work smarter and achieve more
by working together."--Book website.
Ten Strategies of a World-Class Cybersecurity Operations Center Vols. for
1964- have guides and journal lists.
Brewing and Craft Beer This publication sheds light on the magnitude of
domestic work, a sector often "invisible" behind the doors of private
households and unprotected by national legislation.The adoption of new
international labour standards on domestic work (Convention No. 189 and its
accompanying Recommendation No. 201) by the ILO at its 100th International
Labour Conference in June 2011 represents a key milestone on the path to the
realisation of decent work for domestic workers. This volume presents
national statistics and new global and regional estimates on the number of
domestic workers. It shows that domestic workers represent a significant
share of the labour force worldwide and that domestic work is an important
source of wage employment for women, especially in Latin America and Asia.
It also examines the extent of inclusion or exclusion of domestic workers
from key working conditions laws. In particular, it analyses how many
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domestic workers are covered by working time provisions, minimum wage
legislation and maternity protection. The results demonstrate that under
current national laws, substantial gaps in protection still remain. The
volume concludes with a summary of the main findings and a reflection on the
relevance of the newly adopted international standards to extend legal
protection to domestic workers.
Edible Insects The Second Edition of Content Analysis: An Introduction to
Its Methodology is a definitive sourcebook of the history and core
principles of content analysis as well as an essential resource for present
and future studies. The book introduces readers to ways of analyzing
meaningful matter such as texts, images, voices – that is, data whose
physical manifestations are secondary to the meanings that a particular
population of people brings to them. Organized into three parts, the book
examines the conceptual and methodological aspects of content analysis and
also traces several paths through content analysis protocols. The author has
completely revised and updated the Second Edition, integrating new
information on computer-aided text analysis. The book also includes a
practical guide that incorporates experiences in teaching and how to advise
academic and commercial researchers. In addition, Krippendorff clarifies the
epistemology and logic of content analysis as well as the methods for
achieving its aims. Intended as a textbook for advanced undergraduate and
graduate students across the social sciences, Content Analysis, Second
Edition will also be a valuable resource for practitioners in a variety of
disciplines.
The Invisible Man Now in its fifth edition, the hugely popular Digital
Marketing Excellence: Planning, Optimizing and Integrating Online Marketing
is fully updated, keeping you in line with the changes in this dynamic and
exciting field and helping you create effective and up-to-date customercentric digital marketing plans. A practical guide to creating and executing
digital marketing plans, it combines established approaches to marketing
planning with the creative use of new digital models and digital tools. It
is designed to support both marketers and digital marketers, and students of
business or marketing who want a thorough yet practical grounding in digital
marketing. Written by two highly experienced digital marketing consultants,
the book shows you how to: Draw up an outline digital marketing plan
Evaluate and apply digital marketing principles and models Integrate online
and offline communications Implement customer-driven digital marketing
Reduce costly trial and error Measure and enhance your digital marketing
Learn best practices for reaching and engaging your audiences using the key
digital marketing platforms like Apple, Facebook, Google and Twitter. This
new edition seamlessly integrates the latest changes in social media
technology, including expanded coverage of mobile technology, demonstrating
how these new ways to reach customers can be integrated into your marketing
plans. It also includes new sections on data analytics, clearly
demonstrating how marketers can leverage data to their advantage. Offering a
highly structured and accessible guide to a critical and far-reaching
subject, Digital Marketing Excellence, Fifth Edition, provides a vital
reference point for all students and managers involved in marketing strategy
and implementation.
Nanogrids, Microgrids, and the Internet of Things (IoT) S. Chand's
Elementary History is a series of three books for classes 3 to 5. The books
are completely based on the latest syllabus prescribed by the Inter-State
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Board for Anglo-Indian Education, New Delhi for ICSE Schools.
Peer to Peer Accommodation Networks In the time since the second edition of
The ACS Style Guide was published, the rapid growth of electronic
communication has dramatically changed the scientific, technical, and
medical (STM) publication world. This dynamic mode of dissemination is
enabling scientists, engineers, and medical practitioners all over the world
to obtain and transmit information quickly and easily. An essential constant
in this changing environment is the requirement that information remain
accurate, clear, unambiguous, and ethically sound. This extensive revision
of The ACS Style Guide thoroughly examines electronic tools now available to
assist STM writers in preparing manuscripts and communicating with
publishers. Valuable updates include discussions of markup languages,
citation of electronic sources, online submission of manuscripts, and
preparation of figures, tables, and structures. In keeping current with the
changing environment, this edition also contains references to many
resources on the internet. With this wealth of new information, The ACS
Style Guide's Third Edition continues its long tradition of providing
invaluable insight on ethics in scientific communication, the editorial
process, copyright, conventions in chemistry, grammar, punctuation,
spelling, and writing style for any STM author, reviewer, or editor. The
Third Edition is the definitive source for all information needed to write,
review, submit, and edit scholarly and scientific manuscripts.
Telecommunication Economics The IER 2012 highlights the growing importance
of the software industry for developing countries, building on earlier
UNCTAD work on the promotion of the ICT sector in general and the software
industry in particular. The report contains new data and features the new
UNCTAD National Software System Index. It highlights the role of free and
open source software for the development of a local software industry,
reviews selected country case studies and presents policy options
The Social Impact of Sport This book critically examines the ways in which
sports contribute to, or inhibit, social well-being, the directions these
changes take and the conditions necessary for sport to have beneficial
outcomes. The themes addressed in the book demonstrate the diversity and
versatility of the social impacts sport can potentially achieve as well as
the variable benefits of sport in different social contexts. The
contributions are focused around four major themes: - Sport development and
social change: intended and unanticipated consequences - Empowerment and
personal change through sport - Sport participation, social inclusion and
social change - The impact of sport in society: historical and comparative
perspectives The volume constitutes the first scholarly attempt to locate,
compare and conceptualize the social impact of sport in different local,
national and international contexts. Through international comparison and
empirically grounded case studies the book provides an important new
departure in the study of the social meanings of sport in society, linking
themes and areas that have previously been studied merely separately from
one another. This book was previously published as a special issue of Sport
in Society.
Content Analysis Beer is a beverage with more than 8000 years of history,
and the process of brewing has not changed much over the centuries. However,
important technical advances have allowed us to produce beer in a more
sophisticated and efficient way. The proliferation of specialty hop
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varieties has been behind the popularity of craft beers seen in the past few
years around the world. Craft brewers interpret historic beer with unique
styles. Craft beers are undergoing an unprecedented period of growth, and
more than 150 beer styles are currently recognized.
Skills, not just Diplomas Invasive non-native species are a major threat to
global biodiversity. Often introduced accidentally through international
travel or trade, they invade and colonize new habitats, often with
devastating consequences for the local flora and fauna. Their environmental
impacts can range from damage to resource production (e.g. agriculture and
forestry) and infrastructure (e.g. buildings, road and water supply), to
human health. They consequently can have major economic impacts. It is a
priority to prevent their introduction and spread, as well as to control
them. Freshwater ecosystems are particularly at risk from invasions and are
landscape corridors that facilitate the spread of invasives. This book
reviews the current state of knowledge of the most notable global invasive
freshwater species or groups, based on their severity of economic impact,
geographic distribution outside of their native range, extent of research,
and recognition of the ecological severity of the impact of the species by
the IUCN. As well as some of the very well-known species, the book also
covers some invasives that are emerging as serious threats. Examples covered
include a range of aquatic and riparian plants, insects, molluscs,
crustacea, fish, amphibians, reptiles and mammals, as well as some major
pathogens of aquatic organisms. The book also includes overview chapters
synthesizing the ecological impact of invasive species in fresh water and
summarizing practical implications for the management of rivers and other
freshwater habitats.
Large Risks with Low Probabilities: Perceptions and willingness to take
preventive measures against flooding BACKGROUND: Latent tuberculosis
infection (LTBI), defined as a state of persistent immune response to prioracquired Mycobacterium tuberculosis antigens without evidence of clinically
manifested active TB, affects about one-third of the world's population.
Approximately 10% of people with LTBI will develop active TB disease in
their lifetime, with the majority developing it within the first five years
after initial infection. Currently available treatments have an efficacy
ranging from 60% to 90%. Systematic testing and treatment of LTBI in at-risk
populations is a critical component of WHO's eight-point framework adapted
from the End TB Strategy to target pre-elimination and, ultimately,
elimination in low incidence countries. OVERVIEW: Recognizing the importance
of expanding the response to LTBI, in 2014 WHO developed Guidelines on the
Management of Latent Tuberculosis Infection. The guidelines are primarily
targeted at high-income or upper middle-income countries with an estimated
TB incidence rate of less than 100 per 100 000 population, because they are
most likely to benefit from it due to their current TB epidemiology and
resource availability. The overall objective of the guidelines is to provide
public health approach guidance on evidence-based practices for testing,
treating and managing LTBI in individuals with the highest risk of
progression to active disease. Specific objectives include identifying and
prioritizing at-risk population groups for targeted intervention of LTBI
testing and treatment, including defining an algorithm, and recommending
specific treatment options. The guidelines are expected to provide the basis
and rationale for the development of national guidelines for LTBI management
based on available resources, epidemiology of TB including intensity of
transmission, the health-care delivery system of the country, and other
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national and local determinants.
Theories of Personality Thinking Skills, second edition, is the only
endorsed book offering complete coverage of the Cambridge International AS
and A Level syllabus.
Guidelines on the Management of Latent Tuberculosis Infection Thoroughly
updated to include the latest research available, THEORIES OF PERSONALITY,
10E takes a unique theory by theory approach that carefully guides students
through major theories on their way to a comprehensive understanding of
personality. Richard Ryckman's student-friendly writing style offers a
straightforward presentation of major theories, helping readers more easily
distinguish between them. The text begins by providing a framework that
defines personality and emphasizes the science of personality--including the
interrelation between research and theory. Next it introduces each major
theoretical position with an objective overview of the theorist's basic
concepts and principles. It concludes by noting the ways in which the
different theories stimulate additional research efforts and by presenting
five current research trends resulting from the work of these earlier
theorists. The result is a text that merges the best of classic and
contemporary research to equip students with a solid working knowledge of
personality. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Science Citation Index Knot theory is a kind of geometry, and one whose
appeal is very direct because the objects studied are perceivable and
tangible in everyday physical space. It is a meeting ground of such diverse
branches of mathematics as group theory, matrix theory, number theory,
algebraic geometry, and differential geometry, to name some of the more
prominent ones. It had its origins in the mathematical theory of electricity
and in primitive atomic physics, and there are hints today of new
applications in certain branches of chemistryJ The outlines of the modern
topological theory were worked out by Dehn, Alexander, Reidemeister, and
Seifert almost thirty years ago. As a subfield of topology, knot theory
forms the core of a wide range of problems dealing with the position of one
manifold imbedded within another. This book, which is an elaboration of a
series of lectures given by Fox at Haverford College while a Philips Visitor
there in the spring of 1956, is an attempt to make the subject accessible to
everyone. Primarily it is a text book for a course at the junior-senior
level, but we believe that it can be used with profit also by graduate
students. Because the algebra required is not the familiar commutative
algebra, a disproportionate amount of the book is given over to necessary
algebraic preliminaries.
Human Development Report 2019 Service orientation is emerging nowadays at
multiple organizational levels in enterprise business, and it leverages
technology in response to the growing need for greater business integration,
flexibility and agility of manufacturing enterprises. The Service Oriented
Architecture (SOA) analysed throughout the book represents a technical
architecture, a business modelling concept, a type of infrastructure, an
integration source and a new way of viewing units of automation within the
enterprise. The primary goal of SOA is to align the business world with the
world of information technology in a way that makes both more effective. The
service value creation model at enterprise level consists of using a Service
Component Architecture for business process applications, based on entities
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which handle services. In this view a service is a piece of software
encapsulating the business/control logic or resource functionality of an
enterprise entity that exhibits an individual competence and responds to a
specific request to fulfil a local (operation) or global objective (batch
production). The value creation model is based on a 2-stage approach: •
Agentification: complex manufacturing processes are split in services
provided by informational agents which are discovered, accessed and
executed. This leads to a modular, reusable, agile and easy integrate
integration. • Holonification: holons link the material flow and physical
entities of the manufacturing processes with the informational part (IT
services realized by distributed intelligence) facilitating thus
traceability the developing of flexible control systems. This book gathers
contributions from scientists, researchers and industrialists on concepts,
methods, frameworks and implementing issues addressing trends in the service
orientation of control technology and management applied to manufacturing
enterprise. This book gathers contributions from scientists, researchers and
industrialists on concepts, methods, frameworks and implementing issues
addressing trends in the service orientation of control technology and
management applied to manufacturing enterprise.
Common Ground at the Nexus of Information Literacy and Scholarly
Communication Principles of Marketing, helps students understand how to
create value, build customer relationshipsand master key marketing
challenges. The the8th Edition has been thoroughly revised to reflect the
major trends impacting contemporary marketing. Packed withexamples
illustrating how companies use new digital technologies to maximize customer
engagement and shape brand conversations, experiences, and communities.
Understanding Cybercrime
Information Economy Report 2012 Surveys the various techniques that can be
used to evaluate students' learning, including summative, diagnostic, and
formative approaches and the assessment of specific skills
Introduction to Knot Theory The first book to present a new conceptual
framework which offers an initial explanation for the continuing and rapid
success of such 'disruptive innovators’ and their effects on the
international hospitality industry. It discusses all the hot topics in this
area, with a specific focus on Airbnb, in the international context.
Domestic Workers Across the World Edible insects have always been a part of
human diets, but in some societies there remains a degree of disdain and
disgust for their consumption. Insects offer a significant opportunity to
merge traditional knowledge and modern science to improve human food
security worldwide. This publication describes the contribution of insects
to food security and examines future prospects for raising insects at a
commercial scale to improve food and feed production, diversify diets, and
support livelihoods in both developing and developed countries. Edible
insects are a promising alternative to the conventional production of meat,
either for direct human consumption or for indirect use as feedstock. This
publication will boost awareness of the many valuable roles that insects
play in sustaining nature and human life, and it will stimulate debate on
the expansion of the use of insects as food and feed.
Scientific and Technical Revolution: Yesterday, Today and Tomorrow Measuring
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Human Capital addresses a country’s most important resource: its own people.
Bettering human capital benefits individuals and their country and leads to
improved sustainability for the future. For many years economists only used
Gross Domestic Product (GDP), now acknowledged to be inadequate without
supplemental measures, to gauge a country’s overall value. There is now a
recognition that many variables contribute to a country’s worth, which make
accurate measurement difficult. Looking beyond GDP by focusing on human
capital, researchers, policymakers, government officials, and students can
understand what elements impact human capital and how they might improve it
in order to increase economic growth and well-being. Addresses six major
measures of human capital, covering at least 130 countries Describes both
monetary and index estimates Includes two monetary measures by the World
Bank and the Inclusive Wealth Report by UNEP and the Urban Institute of
Kyushu University Includes four index measures by the Institute for Health
Metrics and Evaluation of the University of Washington, United Nations
Development Programme, World Economic Forum, and World Bank Includes two
country chapters, one on China and the other on the United States
Fuel Cell Handbook "There is an actual, living relationship between the
spaces of the body and the spaces the body moves through; human living
tissue does not abruptly stop at the skin, exercises with space are built on
the assumption that human beings and space are both alive." Here are the
exercises which began as radical departures from standard actor training
etiquette and which stand now as classic means through which the performer
discovers his or her true power of transformation. Available for the first
time in fifteen years, the new expanded edition of Environmental Theater
offers a new generation of theater artists the gospel according to Richard
Schechner, the guru whose principles and influence have survived a quartercentury of reaction and debate.
Computer Security For a region with high educational attainment, a shortage
of skills in Europe and Central Asia has emerged as one of the most
important constraints to growth. This title recommends greater focus on the
quality of education and measuring what students actually learn, as well as
bigger emphasis on incentives to produce better learning results.
S. Chand’S Elemetary History For Class-4 Cyber weapons and the possibility
of cyber conflict—including interference in foreign political campaigns,
industrial sabotage, attacks on infrastructure, and combined military
campaigns—require policymakers, scholars, and citizens to rethink twentyfirst-century warfare. Yet because cyber capabilities are so new and
continually developing, there is little agreement about how they will be
deployed, how effective they can be, and how they can be managed. Written by
leading scholars, the fourteen case studies in this volume will help
policymakers, scholars, and students make sense of contemporary cyber
conflict through historical analogies to past military-technological
problems. The chapters are divided into three groups. The first—What Are
Cyber Weapons Like?—examines the characteristics of cyber capabilities and
how their use for intelligence gathering, signaling, and precision striking
compares with earlier technologies for such missions. The second
section—What Might Cyber Wars Be Like?—explores how lessons from several
wars since the early nineteenth century, including the World Wars, could
apply—or not—to cyber conflict in the twenty-first century. The final
section—What Is Preventing and/or Managing Cyber Conflict Like?—offers
lessons from past cases of managing threatening actors and technologies.
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Thinking Skills This Handbook describes the extent and shape of computing
education research today. Over fifty leading researchers from academia and
industry (including Google and Microsoft) have contributed chapters that
together define and expand the evidence base. The foundational chapters set
the field in context, articulate expertise from key disciplines, and form a
practical guide for new researchers. They address what can be learned
empirically, methodologically and theoretically from each area. The topic
chapters explore issues that are of current interest, why they matter, and
what is already known. They include discussion of motivational context,
implications for practice, and open questions which might suggest future
research. The authors provide an authoritative introduction to the field and
is essential reading for policy makers, as well as both new and established
researchers.
Principles of Marketing Ten Strategies of a World-Class Cyber Security
Operations Center conveys MITRE's accumulated expertise on enterprise-grade
computer network defense. It covers ten key qualities of leading Cyber
Security Operations Centers (CSOCs), ranging from their structure and
organization, to processes that best enable smooth operations, to approaches
that extract maximum value from key CSOC technology investments. This book
offers perspective and context for key decision points in structuring a
CSOC, such as what capabilities to offer, how to architect large-scale data
collection and analysis, and how to prepare the CSOC team for agile, threatbased response. If you manage, work in, or are standing up a CSOC, this book
is for you. It is also available on MITRE's website, www.mitre.org.
Measuring Human Capital
Investing in what Works for America's Communities Knowledge updating is a
never-ending process and so should be the revision of an effective textbook.
The book originally written fifty years ago has, during the intervening
period, been revised and reprinted several times. The authors have, however,
been thinking, for the last few years that the book needed not only a
thorough revision but rather a substantial rewriting. They now take great
pleasure in presenting to the readers the twelfth, thoroughly revised and
enlarged, Golden Jubilee edition of the book. The subject-matter in the
entire book has been re-written in the light of numerous criticisms and
suggestions received from the users of the earlier editions in India and
abroad. The basis of this revision has been the emergence of new literature
on the subject, the constructive feedback from students and teaching
fraternity, as well as those changes that have been made in the syllabi
and/or the pattern of examination papers of numerous universities. Knowledge
updating is a never-ending process and so should be the revision of an
effective textbook. The book originally written fifty years ago has, during
the intervening period, been revised and reprinted several times. The
authors have, however, been thinking, for the last few years that the book
needed not only a thorough revision but rather a substantial rewriting. They
now take great pleasure in presenting to the readers the twelfth, thoroughly
revised and enlarged, Golden Jubilee edition of the book. The subject-matter
in the entire book has been re-written in the light of numerous criticisms
and suggestions received from the users of the earlier editions in India and
abroad. The basis of this revision has been the emergence of new literature
on the subject, the constructive feedback from students and teaching
fraternity, as well as those changes that have been made in the syllabi
and/or the pattern of examination papers of numerous universities. Knowledge
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updating is a never-ending process and so should be the revision of an
effective textbook. The book originally written fifty years ago has, during
the intervening period, been revised and reprinted several times. The
authors have, however, been thinking, for the last few years that the book
needed not only a thorough revision but rather a substantial rewriting. They
now take great pleasure in presenting to the readers the twelfth, thoroughly
revised and enlarged, Golden Jubilee edition of the book. The subject-matter
in the entire book has been re-written in the light of numerous criticisms
and suggestions received from the users of the earlier editions in India and
abroad. The basis of this revision has been the emergence of new literature
on the subject, the constructive feedback from students and teaching
fraternity, as well as those changes that have been made in the syllabi
and/or the pattern of examination papers of numerous universities. Some
prominent additions are given below: 1. Variance of Degenerate Random
Variable 2. Approximate Expression for Expectation and Variance 3.
Lyapounov’s Inequality 4. Holder’s Inequality 5. Minkowski’s Inequality 6.
Double Expectation Rule or Double-E Rule and many others
The Cambridge Handbook of Computing Education Research First published in
1897, The Invisible Man is one of the first science fiction stories. The
disturbing tale centers on Griffin, a scientist who has discovered the means
to make himself invisible. His initial, almost comedic, adventures are soon
overshadowed by the bizarre streak of terror he unleashes upon the
inhabitants of a small village. Notable for its sheer invention, suspense,
and psychological nuance, The Invisible Man had been filmed many times and
continues to enthrall science-fiction fans today as it did the reading
public nearly 100 years ago.
Digital Marketing Excellence Driven by new regulations, new market
structures, and new energy resources, the smart grid has been the trigger
for profound changes in the way that electricity is generated, distributed,
managed, and consumed. The smart grid has raised the traditional power grid
by using a two-way electricity and information flow to create an advanced,
automated power supply network. However, these pioneering smart grid
technologies must grow to adapt to the demands of the current digital
society. In today’s digital landscape, we can access feasible data and
knowledge that were merely inconceivable. This Special Issue aims to address
the landscape in which smart grids are progressing, due to the advent of
pervasive technologies like the Internet of Things (IoT). It will be the
advanced exploitation of the massive amounts of data generated from (lowcost) IoT sensors that will become the main driver to evolve the concept of
the smart grid, currently focused on infrastructure, towards the digital
energy network paradigm, focused on service. Furthermore, collective
intelligence will improve the processes of decision making and empower
citizens. Original manuscripts focusing on state-of-the-art IoT networking
and communications, M2M communications, cyberphysical system architectures,
big data analytics or cloud computing applied to digital energy platforms,
including design methodologies and practical implementation aspects, are
welcome.
Understanding Cyber Conflict This book presents a system view of the digital
scientific and technological revolution, including its genesis and
prerequisites, current trends, as well as current and potential issues and
future prospects. It gathers selected research papers presented at the 12th
International Scientific and Practical Conference, organized by the
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Institute of Scientific Communications. The conference “Artificial
Intelligence: Anthropogenic Nature vs. Social Origin” took place on December
5–7, 2019 in Krasnoyarsk, Russia. The book is intended for academic
researchers and independent experts studying the social and human aspects of
the Fourth Industrial Revolution and the associated transition to the
digital economy and Industry 4.0, as well as the creators of the legal
framework for this process and its participants – entrepreneurs, managers,
employees and consumers. It covers a variety of topics, including
“intelligent” technologies and artificial intelligence, the digital economy,
the social environment of the Fourth Industrial Revolution and its
consequences for humans, the regulatory framework of the Fourth Industrial
Revolution, and the “green” consequences, prospects and financing of the
Fourth Industrial Revolution.
Service Orientation in Holonic and Multi-Agent Manufacturing Control This
volume contains studies of one particular category of risky situations,
namely, those involving highly negative consequences with low probabilities.
Situations of this type involve both natural and man-made disasters (e.g.
floods, technological hazards, economic crises, epidemics, etc.). Such risks
are characterized by two features: (1) they occur relatively rarely (the
probability of their occurrence is very low) and (2) they have extremely
negative consequences (they are catastrophic). Such events generally cannot
be prevented, but one can both try to anticipate them and undertake actions
aimed at ameliorating their negative consequences. Consequently, the first
part of the book is devoted to risk perception issues. It includes studies
devoted to the following questions which arise when people have to deal with
probabilities, and small probabilities in particular: How can probabilistic
information be communicated effectively? What is the impact of emotions on
perceptions of, and reactions to, probabilistic information? Other relevant
issues are also discussed. The second part of the book is devoted to
protection and insurance against risk. Thus, it includes studies answering
the following questions: What determines a person’s willingness to take
preventive actions in areas susceptible to severe flooding? How do people
form their own risk estimates? Research presented in the book extends our
knowledge of human behavior in situations characterized by large risks and
low probabilities, leading to better comprehension of the functioning of
cognitive and affective processes in perception and decision making in
situations where uncertainty and risk are accompanied by highly negative
consequences.
Discover Geography Class - 6 (revised) The SeriesDiscover Geography (Revised
Edition) Is A Series Comprising Three Course Books And Three Workbooks
Catering To The Middle School Level. The Series Is Based On The Latest
Syllabus Of The Inter-State Board For Anglo-Indian Education. The Books Have
Been Fully Revised And Updated With A Brand New Look.The Key Features Of The
Series Are :-Language Used Is Simple And Lucid For Easy Comprehension.'More
Facts' Provide Additional Bits Of Interesting Information.'Points To Ponder
On' Helps Students To Recall The Main Points Of The Text. This Section
Includes Clear, Precise And Simple Definitions Of Each Geographical Term For
Laying A Strong Foundation.'Activity' Section Is Appended For Reinforcing
The Text.A Varied Range Of 'Exercises' Given To Test The Comprehension And
Application Of The Text.Plenty Of Coloured Maps And Well Labelled Coloured
Illustrations Have Been Carefully Integrated With The Text To Support And
Enhance Learning And Understanding.
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A Handbook of Global Freshwater Invasive Species Inequalities in human
development are a roadblock to achieving the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable
Development. They are not just about disparities in income and wealth. They
cannot be accounted for simply by using summary measures of inequality that
focus on a single dimension. And they will shape the prospects of people
that may live to see the 22nd century. The 2019 Report explores inequalities
in human development by going beyond income, beyond averages and beyond
today. It asks what forms of inequality matter and what drives them,
recognizing that pernicious inequalities are generally better thought of as
a symptom of broader problems in a society and economy. It also asks what
policies can tackle those drivers—policies that can simultaneously help
nations to grow their economies, improve human development and reduce
inequality.
Paradoxes in Education Computer Security: Principles and Practice, 2e, is
ideal for courses in Computer/Network Security. In recent years, the need
for education in computer security and related topics has grown dramatically
– and is essential for anyone studying Computer Science or Computer
Engineering. This is the only text available to provide integrated,
comprehensive, up-to-date coverage of the broad range of topics in this
subject. In addition to an extensive pedagogical program, the book provides
unparalleled support for both research and modeling projects, giving
students a broader perspective. The Text and Academic Authors Association
named Computer Security: Principles and Practice, 1e, the winner of the
Textbook Excellence Award for the best Computer Science textbook of 2008.
Organization Theory & Design The world of 2017 is unrecognisable. In
September, a robot, YuMi (with incredibly expressive nuances) will conduct a
Tuscan orchestra while Andrea Bocelli sings Woman is Fickle (La donna è
mobile) from Verdi’s Rigoletto. University students have invented a ‘rowbot’
which is faster than the Cambridge and Oxford boat crews in the annual
regatta and they are challenging rivals to compete in a new hi-tech event:
the Rowbot race. The Australians have developed Hadrian X which can lay 1000
bricks an hour – a task that would take two humans a day or two. De Laval
International’s cow-milking robot is being deployed in America to challenge
the humans! All routine jobs will soon be carried out by robotic machines.
This situation is depressing students who are striving to find jobs and
feeling overwhelmed by the enormity of life. Education promotes compliant
rather than creative learners, employing out-dated teaching models, which
aimed to prepare pupils for routine work in factories and other places.
Today, these mundane tasks are being taken over by artificial intelligence,
so greater attention to learning needs and personal development is required
for higher-level work, to be ahead of our new robot rivals! Students must
acquire excellent abilities to communicate, collaborate and create, for
coping with a rapidly changing, challenging, complex world. This book is the
output of the first UK Doctorates by Professional Record, who have studied
present society needs, formulating and implementing new ideas into their
practice, to make learning more holistic, relevant and fun! Their
suggestions encourage us to reflect, review and refine our present, outdated
systems and produce a blue-print for a brave new world. Stories will make
you smile at successes and wince at the failures. Sharing experiences,
supports, energises and expands learning. The authors hope that students
will not leave school hanging on the negatives but will in future be
swinging with the positives, that a radical new approach to learning brings
for them. Chapters in this book are contributed by: Jonathan Adeniji, Max
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Coates, Richard Davies, Rob Loe, Pauline Lovelock, Riccarda Matteucci,
Elizabeth Negus, Kim Orton, Luke Sage, Rosemary Sage, and Sera Shortland.
ACS Style Guide This book constitutes a collaborative and selected
documentation of the scientific outcome of the European COST Action IS0605
Econ@Tel "A Telecommunications Economics COST Network" which run from
October 2007 to October 2011. Involving experts from around 20 European
countries, the goal of Econ@Tel was to develop a strategic research and
training network among key people and organizations in order to enhance
Europe's competence in the field of telecommunications economics. Reflecting
the organization of the COST Action IS0605 Econ@Tel in working groups the
following four major research areas are addressed: - evolution and
regulation of communication ecosystems; - social and policy implications of
communication technologies; - economics and governance of future networks; future networks management architectures and mechanisms.
Environmental Theater Cyber attacks are on the rise. The media constantly
report about data breaches and increasingly sophisticated cybercrime. Even
governments are affected. At the same time, it is obvious that technology
alone cannot solve the problem. What can countries do? Which issues can be
addressed by policies and legislation? How to draft a good law? The report
assists countries in understanding what cybercrime is about, what the
challenges are in fighting such crime and supports them in drafting policies
and laws.
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